
Hatley Parish Council 

PARISH COUNCILLOR VACANCY  

   

Hatley Parish Council has one vacant seat and is seeking to co-opt a new Parish Councillor.  
The post is unpaid and the term of office will run until the next ordinary election in May 2026.  
As a Parish Councillor you would be expected to attend Parish Council meetings that are held 
at least five times a year.  
 
To be considered for the vacancy you must be: 
 aged 18 or over  
 an elector  
 a resident or worker based within three miles of the Parish during the past year 
 
Please contact the Parish Clerk for more information about the role or to request an 
application form.  Candidates must submit a completed application form to the Parish Clerk 
no later than 5pm on Monday 10th March 2025.  
 
All candidates will be expected to attend the Parish Council Meeting due to be held at 
7.00pm on Tuesday 18th March 2025 in Hatley Village Hall, where all applications will be 
formally received and considered by the Parish Council.  The meeting may temporarily close 
to the public while the Parish Council reaches a decision to co-opt a new member.  We look 
forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kim Wilde, Parish Clerk and RFO 
22nd February 2025 
 

Email: clerk@hatley-pc.gov.uk   /   Telephone: 07591 346835 

 

Are you passionate about where you live and want to make a difference? 
 

Are you looking for a new challenge? 
 

Do you wish to serve your community? 
 

Could you provide a voice for residents? 
 

Are you interested in local current affairs? 
 

Do you wish to help shape the future of Hatley? 
 

If yes, then JOIN THE PARISH COUNCIL  


